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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1}
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINIS 60137

- AUG 1 8 1975

Consunmers Power Corpany .. Doecket No. 5d§§;;>

ATTN: My, Stephen i, lowell Docket o, S0=320
Vice President

1945 West Farnall Road

Jacksorn, !dchigan 495201

Centlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. Yin and Lee of

this office on July 29-31, 1975, of activitias at the !diland Tlant
Ceonstructiocn eite Units 1 and 2 guthorized by LRC Construction Permits
Ho. CPPE-81 and llo. CPPR-C2 and to the discussion of our £indings
with Mr. Slager and othera of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection. oz iy

A ¢ _py of our report of this inspection is enclosed and identifies the

areas exsnined during the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative
records, interviews with plant personnel, and observations by the inspectors.,

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified within
the scope of this inspection.

In accordance with Section 2.730 of the IMC's "Rules of Practice,” Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Pegulations, a copy of this letter and the
enclosed inspection report will be placed ia the NRC's Public Document
Room. If this report contains any iaformation that you or your contractors
believe to be proprietary, it 13 necessary that you make a2 written
application to this office, within twenty days of your receipt of this
letter, to withhold such i.cormation from public disclesure. Auy such
application mmst include a full statenment of the reasons for which it is
clained that the information is proprietary, and should be prepared so
tha proprietary information identified in the application is containad
in a sevarate part of the document. Unless we receive an application to
withhold information or are otherwise contacted within the specified
time period, the written material identified in this paragraph will be
placed in the Public Document Room,
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No reply to this letter is necessary; however, should you have any
questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Eummnicutt, Chief
Construction ard Enzineering
Support Bramch

Enclosure:

IE Iaspecticn Reports
No. 050-329/75-06
and No. 030-330/75-06

bee w/encl:
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Ronald Callen,
Michigan Public Service Commission
Dr. Wayne E. North
Myron M. Cherry,
Chicago



